
    St. Joseph’s Cathedral 
          NOTICES FOR THE WEEK 

              (11, 12 and 13 – August 2017) 

 

 

1. On 15th August (Tuesday), we will be celebrating the 
Feast of Assumption. The feast mass will be at 7 pm 
followed by blessing at the Grotto. 
 

2. Our Vicariate is forming a Young Adult ministry 
“YAM” team, in every parish to encourage our youth, 
aged 22 to 30 to participate and help the church in 
various activities. Enthusiastic and dedicated young 
adults are invited to join this movement and make it a 
parish youth group. Those interested kindly, register 
in the parish office. 
 

3. The Summer Camp 2017 had a colorful ending. Thank 
you very much for the support, cooperation and 
special prayers. 
 
 

 
 


